VQEG would like to inform SG12 of a decision we have come to that may be of interest. VQEG had some discussions in the context of the Hybrid project regarding rating scales. A detailed study was presented on this topic and after some considerable discussion, VQEG has decided that the Hybrid project will utilize a 5 point discrete quality rating scale. We value the coordination with SG12 and look forward to continued close collaboration in the future.
